
IMPORTANT NOTICE
TO THE RESIDENTS OF THE MEWS

147-159 CHARLES STREET, WEST PERTH

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

REGARDING THE ELECTRICAL WORK ON YOUR CAR BAY ROOF
Thursday 14th March

8am-4pm

ELECTRICAL WORK IS BEING CARRIED OUT ON THE ROOF OF YOUR 
ALLOCATED CAR BAY. 

DURING THIS TIME SOME PAINTING WORK WILL ALSO BE COMPLETED IN THE 
SAME AREA.

THE STRATA COMPANY REQUESTS THAT FOR THIS DAY, ALL CARS BE 
REMOVED FROM THIS AREA DURING THESE TIMES.

IF CARS ARE NOT REMOVED DURING THIS PERIOD, THE STRATA COMPANY 
NOR THE CONTRACTORS TAKE RESPONSIBILITY FOR ANY DAMAGE TO 

VEHICLES.

For and on behalf of the Council of Owners
147-159 Charles Street, West Perth


